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From: Mark Jackson [majackso@gw.dec.state.ny.us] 
Sent: Monday, March 02, 2009 3:49 PM 
To: Humphrey, Christine 
Subject: Wastewater Treatment Plant Equipment 
 
Attachments: upgradesapp2[1].pdf 
Mr. Murphy -
 
I have reviewed the project description contained in the attached project abstract you made available to 
me.  As the proposed projects are for replacement of existing equipment with similar equipment, this 
email is to document that this activity does not require engineering review and approval by this 
Department.  This is in accordance with 6NYCRR Part 750 2.10(h).
 
The only caveat is that adequate treatment must be maintained during the transition from existing to 
replacement equipment.
 
- Mark Jackson
 
 
Mark Jackson, P.E. 
Region 9 Division of Water 
NYS Dept. of Environmental Conservation 
270 Michigan Ave, Buffalo, NY 14203-2999 
Phone:  (716)-851-7070 
Fax:       (716)-851-7009 
NYSDEC Website:  http://www.dec.ny.gov/index.html 
e-mail:    majackso@gw.dec.state.ny.us 
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